
 

 

New Groundwater 
Allocations 
 

To assist with the protection of Victorian 
groundwater resources, Groundwater 
Management Areas and Water Supply 
Protection Areas have been established.  

In some of these areas we can no longer 
approve new allocations of water, as a 
Permissible Annual Volume (PAV) has been 
set. New water allocations cannot be granted 
when the total allocation for the area has 
reached its PAV.  

As an alternative, you can apply to transfer 
licensed volume from an existing licence holder 
within the same Groundwater Management or 
Water Supply Protection Area.  

For information on groundwater trading read 
our Groundwater Trading Fact Sheet. A copy is 
available from our website www.srw.com.au. 

 

New Groundwater Allocations – 
what’s involved? 

You can apply to Southern Rural Water for a 
new allocation of water in areas that are either 
not at their PAV or have not been declared as 
a GMA or WSPA. 

Our assessment process will vary according to 
where you are, the volume you require and the 
intended use of the water. 

Before we can determine whether to approve 
or decline your application, you may need to: 

• provide a professionally prepared 
hydrogeological report that includes an 
assessment of the impacts that your 
proposal may have on the other users or 
potential users, waterways, the aquifer and 
the environment. 

• provide a water use plan. You need to 
explain how you will use the water and how 
long it will take you to develop your water 
use. This information will be used to form 
part of the licence conditions if the 
application is approved. 

• complete a public notification process that 
includes advertising, neighbour notification 
and referral to other local agencies and 
government departments. Southern Rural 
Water provides you with templates for 
advertising and neighbour notification and 
will meet with local agencies and 
government departments on your behalf. 
People will have 28 days to respond to the 
public notification process. We may also 
need to hold a meeting of those who 
responded and the applicant. 

Once your application has been lodged with 
us, you will receive written advice as to what 
parts of the assessment process apply to your 
application. This process will take up to twelve 
weeks, possibly longer. 

Your application will not necessarily be 
approved. If the information gathered as part of 
the assessment process indicates that your 
proposal is not sustainable or will have a 
negative impact on other users, the aquifer or 
the environment we will not be able to approve 
your application. 

http://www.srw.com.au/

